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“What You Should Know About HPV Vaccines” 

Topic of Upcoming Lunch and Learn For Your Health Lecture 

  
BRUNSWICK, Ga.: September 18, 2019 – Did you know that every year more than 3,000 men and 
women in the United States are diagnosed with cancers caused by Human Papillomavirus (HPV)? 
Getting the HPV vaccine for your son or daughter is the best way to protect them against certain 
types of cancer later in life. 

On Wednesday, Sept. 25, 12:30-1:30 p.m., Jason M. Joseph, M.D., Southeast 
Georgia Physician Associates-Obstetrics & Gynecology, will be the guest 
speaker for the monthly Golden Isles YMCA Lunch and Learn. His 
presentation, “What You Should Know About HPV Vaccines,” will include 
important information on the different types of HPVs, the variety of cancers 
linked to HPV infection, when and why children should be vaccinated, and 
much more. 
  
The Golden Isles YMCA is located at 144 Scranton Connector, Brunswick. 

Seating is limited and pre-registration is required by calling the YMCA at 912-265-4100. A YMCA 
membership is not required to attend; the Lunch and Learn is open to the public, and lunch will be 
provided by Fox’s Pizza at no charge to attendees. 
  
Southeast Georgia Physician Associates-Obstetrics & Gynecology is a strategic affiliate of Southeast 
Georgia Health System. 
  
  
ABOUT SOUTHEAST GEORGIA HEALTH SYSTEM 

Southeast Georgia Health System is a not-for-profit health system comprised of two acute care hospitals, two 

long term care facilities, three immediate care centers, five family medicine centers and numerous employed 

physician practices. The Health System has multiple outpatient specialty care centers, including the only 

CyberKnife® Program in the region and one of only four in Georgia, and a Cancer Care Center accredited by 

the American College of Surgeons Commission on Cancer. In 2018, the Health System’s Brunswick and 

Camden Campus hospitals were recognized in Georgia Trend magazine’s “Top Georgia Hospitals” in the 

medium-sized and small-sized categories, respectively. For more information, visit sghs.org. 
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